
 
 
 

 

 

MEETING MINUTES 
October 16, 2013 

 

 

Chairman:  Christopher Olson 

 

Members Present: Marc Frieden, Vincent Vignaly, Patrick McKeon, James Kaufman 

 

Members Absent: None 

 

Others Present: Karen Pare, John Pare, Sue Abramson, Stephen Abramson, Pat McKeon, Hilary 

Laraba, Marc Frieden, Becky Frieden, Jim Kaufman, Diane Kaufman, Larry 

Salate, Beverly Salate, Elise Wellington, Roger Wellington. 

 
 

All documents referenced in these Minutes are stored and available for public inspection in the 

Planning Board Office located at 127 Hartwell Street. 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m. at O’Connor’s Restaurant, West Boylston Street, 

Worcester. 

 

Discussion ensued. 

 

Official Thanks for Years of Service – Chairman Vignaly thanked Karen Pare for her 8 years of 

service as a member of the Planning Board and the long hours of research and bylaw drafting.  If 

implemented, her work will keep West Boylston safe and beautiful for future generations.  Ms. 

Wellington presented Ms. Pare with a scrap book of articles and documents of her time on the Planning 

Board.  The Planning Board members, both past and present expressed their gratitude for all her efforts!   

Discussion continued. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Frieden to adjourn; Mr. Kaufman seconded; all voted in favor; motion 

approved.  The meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m. 

 

Date Accepted:      By:         

            James Kaufman, Clerk 

Submitted by:      

 Vincent P. Vignaly 
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